Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held on February 8, 2017 at
7:30 pm in the Town Hall Large Conference Room, 400 Main Street, Ridgefield,

Connecticut to receive comment on a proposed donation of land at 41 Lakeside

Drive, Ridgefield, CT to the Town of Ridgefield.

Related documents for the proposed donation are available for public inspection
in the Office of the First Selectman and the Town Clerk and on the Town website,
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